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Public Safety Commitment to the UNH Community 
 
Last year we watched in disbelief and anger the murder of George Floyd Jr. at the 
hands of Minneapolis police officer Derek Chauvin. This week the disgraced former 
police officer was found guilty, a small step in the right direction to justice system reform 
and the end of systemic racism. 
 
Over the past year I have worked alongside my colleagues on the President’s 
Leadership Council and with many of you to listen and learn. I will continue to advocate 
for and support police reform in our state and nation and stand steadfast in opposition to 
racism and hate in all its forms. 
 
My commitment to the UNH community remains unwavering and clear. “I work for you.” 
Our national accreditation with the Commission on Law Enforcement Accreditation 
(CALEA), the international Association of Campus Law Enforcement Administrators 
(IACLEA) and the U.S. Department of Justice certification established under executive 
order 13929 “Safe Policing for Safe Communities” all ensure that your police 
department will continue to provide transparent, safe and accountable delivery of 
services to our campuses and properties throughout the state of New Hampshire. 
 
In service to you, 
 

Paul H. Dean 
 
Paul H Dean 
Chief of Police/Associate VP for Public Safety and Risk Management 
 
 

http://www.unh.edu/upd

